
Archived: Monday, April 6, 2020 10:55:42 AM
From: agenda comments agenda comments 
Sent: Monday, April 6, 2020 10:40:52 AM
To: agenda comments agenda comments 
Subject: FW: 4) agenda comment FW: [EXTERNAL] Agenda Comments
Response requested: No
Sensitivity: Normal

 
From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov <webmaster@shorelinewa.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 12:33 PM
To: agenda comments <agendacomments@shorelinewa.gov>; Mark Apolinar <mapolinar@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Agenda Comments
 

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items
Date & Time: 03/18/2020 12:32 pm
Response #: 531
Submitter ID: 34237
IP address: 73.225.132.248
Time to complete: 8 min. , 18 sec.

 

Survey Details: Answers Only

Page 1

1. Ken Juell

2. Shoreline

3. (○) North City

4. juellk@gmail.com

5. 03/18/2020

6. Public Health

7. Hello
I work at a Safeway in Shoreline and I am asking you to please suspend the nickel per bag grocery tax until  COVID-19 emergency goes away. With restaurants and
bars closed, grocery stores will  be places for larger groups to congregate, putting grocery employees at relatively great risk. Allowing cashiers to deploy unused
paper bags rather than loading bags brought in by the public will  greatly lower the risk of contamination to front-l ine workers. Better for every citizen.
Thanks for your consideration.
Ken Juell

8. (○) Support

 

Thank you,
City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™. Please do not reply directly to this email.
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